
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Symmes, Brian <BrianSymmes@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/30/2015 3:09:41 PM
Subject: RE: Quote request

“Whether we’re celebrating another business expansion or record-breaking year for exports, South Carolina’s 
economy is on the move thanks to a world class ports system that drives our economic development engine," said 
Governor Nikki Haley. "As South Carolina and Georgia renew this commitment to make the Jasper Ocean Terminal a 
reality, we have an incredible opportunity to strengthen our ports system – and that’s a great thing, not only for the 
people of Jasper County but for the entire state.”
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Symmes, Brian 

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 1:57 PM

To: Godfrey, Rob

Cc: Adams, Chaney

Subject: FW: Quote request
 
 
 
From: Zeigler, Tate [mailto:TZeigler@SCSPA.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2015 1:35 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Symmes, Brian

Cc: Dhand, Erin

Subject: Quote request
 
Josh and Brian,
 
I hope all is well and happy Thanksgiving week.  The SC Ports Authority is putting together our first “annual report” 
recapping the last fiscal year, which will highlight several key successes throughout the year.  If possible, we would 
love to include a quote from Governor Haley in the report. 
 
I have included a draft quote below – please feel free to edit this in any way you all see necessary.  The Annual Report 
will be posted on our website and shared with folks in the maritime industry.  As always, thank you for your 
continued support.  Please call me if you have any questions.
 
Draft quote from Governor Nikki Haley:
“Our port system is one of our greatest treasures, and it drives our state’s economic development engine.  Businesses 
with international supply chains, and we’ve seen a number of economic development announcements that reflect the 
port’s role in industry recruitment and expansion.  Our world class port system delivers efficiency and reliability, 
supporting South Carolina’s connectivity to the global marketplace.”
 
##
 
 
 
Regards,
 
Tate
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Tate Zeigler
MANAGER, GOVERNMENT RELATIONS
SOUTH CAROLINA PORTS AUTHORITY
OFFICE (843) 577-8670
CELL (864) 414-5256
scspa.com
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